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March 4, 2010

Mr. John Greene

Chief Network Engineer

Nebraska Link, LLC
1600 Great Plains Centre

Blair, NE 68008

Dear John,

As a US based telecom equipment provider, Cyan is pleased to support Nebraska Link, LLC

in scaling your networks to support broadband services and expanding those services in

conjunction with the Broadband Stimulus provisions of the American Recovery and
Reinvestment Act of 2009.

An innovator in the optical transport space, Cyan provides the telecommunications

equipment which aggregates the services of broadband access networks and provides

transport of those services across local metropolitan markets as well as across regional

networks providing backbone connectivity to the global internet and 3'd party service

providers. As broadband access increases, both in terms of the number of subscribers and

the speed of those access networks, the transport capacity of these services will become a

limiting factor in overall performance and satisfaction. Cyan's innovative optical transport

products have the ability to create dramatically greater transport capacity - almost like

dynamically adding more lanes on congested highways as traffic increases.

Cyan is gaining considerable traction in the market and as a relatively new company in

Northern California's 'Telecom Valley". Being one of only a few US based transport

equipment suppliers, we are excited about the benefits that the Broadband Stimulus

initiatives present to the nation and to innovative new companies such as Cyan. Roughly 3.5

years ago, Cyan was little more than a creative concept; today, the company is a significant

employer of engineering, operations, marketing, sales and administrative personnel ­

representing great hope for the local high tech market that has directly been impacted by

the global recession.

1390 N. McDowell Blvd., Suite G-327 Petaluma, CA 94954

www.cyanoptics.com



CYAN'·

By partnering with capable and innovative companies such as Nebraska Link, LLCto fulfill
the objectives of the Broadband Stimulus plan, Cyan stands to benefit from increased
revenues, leading to more local jobs as we scale the company and ultimately more
downstream jobs as we create additional revenues and product/service demands from the
hundreds of suppliers of the various components we use in our technologies and across our
business. I have also forwarded you an official letter from our local mayor who recognizes
the import job creation and additional potential that Cyan brings to Petaluma, CA.

In summary, Cyan stands ready, willing and able to assist Nebraska Link, LLC in building,
scaling and growing your overall network capacity in support of the Broadband Stimulus plan
and beyond. We thank you for your past business and the opportunity to continue and grow
our customer-supplier partnership!

Sincerely,

~ ti-Ji-J--
Eric Clelland
Co-Founder

Cyan

1390 N. McDowell Blvd., Suite G-327 Petaluma, CA 94954

www.cyanoptics.com





  

Draka Communications - Americas 

2512 Penny Road 

Claremont, NC  28610 

 

 

Telephone 

800-879-9862 

Fax 

828-459-8444 

 

Internet 

www.drakaamericas.com 

 

 

3/15/2010 
 
Great Plains Communication 
Travis Radnor 
1600 Great Plains Centre  
Blair, NE 
 
RE: Broadband Stimulus Application– Supply of Fiber Optic Cable 
 
First, I would like to thank Nebraska Link, LLC for your inquiry.  We appreciate you taking 
early actions with Draka Communications to be “shovel ready”. 
 
Draka Communications is one of the largest manufacturers of optical fiber and fiber optic cable 
in the world and operates a 1.2 million sq. foot facility in Claremont, North Carolina to supply 
fiber optic cable to hundreds of customers in North America.  Draka’s fiber cable portfolio 
includes over 15,000 varieties of indoor and outdoor fiber cables, the vast majority of which are 
RUS listed. 
 
In anticipation of the release of funds from the Broadband Stimulus Program, Draka is taking 
steps with key customers to ensure a supply of fiber optic cable is available.  Nebraska Link, 
LLC will be providing forecasts and project build-out details to Draka on the Nebraska State 
Network project to proactively secure fiber cable in needed quantities and timeframes.  Draka 
appreciates the working relationship we have developed with Nebraska Link, LLC and will use 
the demand information from Nebraska Link, LLC to plan our production and delivery 
schedules.   
 
For further questions, contact: 

 
Greg Williams 
Director of Marketing 
Draka Communications-Americas 
Claremont, NC 28601 
828-459-8230 
Greg.Williams@Draka.com 
www.DrakaAmericas.com           



 

Corporate Office 

901 Explorer Blvd. 

Huntsville, AL  35806 

U.S. Mail 

P.O. Box 140000 

Huntsville, AL  35814-4000 

Toll Free: 1 800 9ADTRAN 

Telephone: 256.963.8000 

http://www.adtran.com 

 
February 27, 2010 
 
John Greene 
Chief Network Engineer 
Great Plains Communications 
1600 Great Plains Centre 
Blair, NE  68008 
 
 
RE: Broadband Stimulus project 
  
 
Dear Mr. Greene: 
 
ADTRAN is pleased to provide this letter of commitment to Nebraska Link in preparation for the 
application process to secure Economic Stimulus funds. ADTRAN currently supplies the equipment 
necessary for these projects to Nebraska Link through distribution channels.  
 
ADTRAN commits to providing and supporting Nebraska Link’s requirements for 
terminal/multiplexing equipment within the proposed project timeframe.  In the event that Nebraska 
Link is awarded funding for the project, we can immediately finalize project parameters allowing us 
to ship the requisite equipment in an expedient manner.   
 
Thank you for considering ADTRAN as a partner in this process. If you have any questions or 
require any additional information, please feel free to contact me at (256) 963-8028 at any time. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Joia Thompson 
Director, Business Operations 
ADTRAN 
 
 
cc:   Jay Wilson, ADTRAN 
 Steven Locke, ADTRAN 
 David King, ADTRAN 



 

2673 Yale Ave. ◊ Memphis, TN, 38112 ◊ (Phone) 901-866-3300 ◊ (Fax) 901-320-3082 

 
 
       February 26, 2010 
 
Mr. Travis Radnor 
OSP Engineering Manager 
Nebraska Link, LLC 
1600 Great Plains Centre 
Blair, NE  68008  
 
 
Dear Mr. Travis Radnor, 
 
Upon successful award of your RUS Broadband Initiative Program project funding, we look forward to helping you 
realize your project objectives by partnering our sales and support teams with your staff.  Our goal is to meet your 
product and logistics needs, and make you successful in the timely completion of your Broadband Initiative. 
 
Power & Tel offers: 
 

 Excellent nationwide product delivery through our strategically positioned distribution centers 
 District Sales Managers and Account Managers teaming to serve you   
 Industry recognized leadership in maintaining experienced and knowledgeable employees   
 Strong partnerships with top manufacturers to ensure that our product portfolio is technologically 

current  
 An Applications Engineer team to help answer your  product questions  
 Proven logistical capabilities ranging from high-end material management projects to everyday 

shipments 
 ISO / TL quality standards to make certain you receive a  consistent level of outstanding service 
 A long track record of financial stability   

 
Power & Tel’s 46 years of industry leading product availability and supply chain expertise is ready to serve you. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 

Heath Sheffield 
 
Heath Sheffield 
Inside Sales Manager 
Power & Telephone Supply Company 
(901)866-3267 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 





Tunnel Mill 
Polymer, Inc 

• 103 Main St, P.O. Box 23 
• Alden, IA  50006 
• Office 515-859-7629 
• Fax 515-859-7706 

 
 
 

February 25, 2010 
 
 
 
Travis Radnor 
Design Engineer 
Nebraska Links, LLC 
135 Front Streed 
Blair, NE 68008 
 
 
Re:  Nebraska Link LLC Project 
 
 
Dear Travis; 
 
I’m writing today to confirm our earlier conversation.  As we discussed, Tunnel Mill would be 
pleased to be included as a supplier of materials for the Nebraska Link LLC project.  We have 
appreciated the business we have done with members of Nebraska Links LLC in the past, 
and would be happy to be part of this work.  If you have need for splicing vaults, slack 
storage units, equipment foundations, or any other item in our product line, please let me 
know.  
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Steve Day 
President 
Tunnel Mill Polymer 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            3-1-10 
 
 To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 Since becoming a vendor to Nebraska Link, LLC., several years ago, Windsor 
 Communications, Inc. has enjoyed an excellent vendor-customer relationship.  Not only have 
 they paid all invoices as per our terms, employed excellent customer-vendor communications,  
 they have been very instrumental helping Windsor Communications develop product that 
 addresses their applications of large  fiber counts being employed to more rural populations thus 
 offering advanced communications possibilities to more rural type areas.   
 
 If there should be some sort of economic stimulus available for this type of enhancement and 
 furthering of the Nebraska communication infrastructure, certainly in more rural type areas, 
           I'm certain Nebraska Link, LLC., would be an excellent candidate for any such  stimulus 
           available in that they currently are and have been expanding their fiber network for several 
           years.  Incorporating 6 Nebraska telephone companies, Nebraska Link, LLC, would appear 
           to be an excellent way of bringing top notch communication services to areas where such 
           services are currently unavailable.                                                                                         
 
 We feel very fortunate to be a supplier to Nebraska Link, LLC., of fiber optic splice 
 enclosures and other accommodating apparatus.  We look forward to a continuing relationship 
 with them on their current and any future projects.  If Nebraska Link, LLC., should receive     
            some form of stimulus funding, Windsor Communications would be very happy to supply 
            further product for whatever projects are generated from said stimulus. 
 
 If I can furnish any further information or explanation, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 Jim Simmons 
 Pres. 
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M a c y • S a n t e e • S o u t h S i o u x C i t y

“An Equal Opportunity Provider”

Nebraska Indian Community College
Office of the President

Macy Campus
P.O. Box 428 • Macy, Nebraska 68039

(402) 494-2311 ext 2568 • moltrogge@thenicc.edu

March 4, 2010

Lawrence E. Strickling
Assistant Secretary for Communications and Information
Administrator, National Telecommunications and Information Administration
Broadband Technology Opportunities Program
U.S. Department of Commerce, Room 4812
1401 Constitution Avenue, N.W.
Washington, DC 20230

Dear Assistant Secretary Strickling:

On behalf of Nebraska Indian Community College, and our campus in Macy,
Nebraska, I write in full support of the application of the NebraskaLink
Stimulus Application under NTIA’s Broadband Technology Opportunities Program
for funding to construct a middle mile Comprehensive Community Infrastructure
project.

The campus serves a community of 5,227 people on the Omaha Reservation in
Northeastern Nebraska. Higher internet speeds and access to Ethernet lines
give us the capability of connecting to other learning centers and provides
enhanced learning tools for our students. Given its proposed funded service
area, NebraskaLink’s middle mile project will impact access and use of
broadband service for our campus facility.

The demand by Nebraska Indian Community College for broadband services such as
those that would be provided by NebraskaLink is great and growing at a
significant rate each year. We understand that the NebraskaLink middle mile
network will be deployed near our facilities, and we are hopeful and
optimistic that extensions from this network will become available in the near
future (either through Connect Nebraska or via a third party provider relying
on the NebraskaLink network) to support enhanced broadband services for our
institution. As envisioned, the NebraskaLink project will improve the
college’s access to and use of broadband services and could expand public
access to broadband services and enhance broadband capacity for public use at
our facilities.

We appreciate your time and consideration of the Nebraska Indian Community
College’s Macy Campus perspective on the need for the project proposed by
NebraskaLink. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to
contact me. My cell number is (402) 960-5176 and my e-mail is
moltrogge@thenicc.edu. Thank you for your time.

Respectfully,

Micheal Oltrogge
President
Nebraska Indian Community College

mailto:moltrogge@thenicc.edu
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February 25, 2010 

Lawrence E. Strickling 
Assistant Secretary for Communications and Information 
Administrator, National Telecommunications and information Administration 
Broadband Technology Opportunities Program 
U.s. Department of Commerce, Room 4812 
1401 Constitution Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20230 

Dear Assistant Secretary Strickling: 

On behalf Sidney Public Schools, I write in full support of the application of NebraskaLink under 
NTIA's Broadband Technology Opportunities Program. 

Sidney Public Schools serves a community of 6500 people in Cheyenne County Nebraska. 
NebraskaLink's middle mile project wiil improve our access and use of broadband services for a 
large portion of Cheyenne County 

The demand by Sidney Public Schools for the planned broadband services is growing rapidly. 
Current forecasts of broadband data volumes suggest that our institution and our community 
will soon need expanded broadband capabilities. As envisioned, the NebraskaLink project will 
not only improve Sidney's access to broadband services beyond currently available levels, but 
wili also provide network options that are redundant and reliable. We believe that the 
NebraskaLink project, if funded, will provide much needed broadband service capacity and 
provider choice in our rural location. 

Additionally, the scope of NebraskaLink's project will better enable us to connect with other 
community anchor institutions throughout Nebraska and improve our ability to exchange 
information with those institutions. Finally, to the extent requested, Sidney Public Schools is 
committed to being involved in the planning of the NebraskaLink project in order to ensure that 
the project best serves the needs of our community more broadly. 

We appreciate your time and consideration of Sidney Public School's perspective on the need 
for the project proposed by NebraskaLink. If you have any questions or require further 
information, please feel free to contact the undersigned. 

Sidney Public Schools 
2103 King St 
Sidney, NE 69192 





March 4, 2010 

Lawrence E. Strickling 
Assista nt Secretary for Co mmu n ications a nd Information 
Administrator, National Telecommunications and Information Administration 
Broadband Technology Opportunities Program 
u.s. Department of Commerce, Room 4812 
1401 Constitution Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20230 

Dear Assistant Secretary Strickling: 

On behalf of North Platte Catholic Schools, I write in full support of the application of 
NebraskaLink under NTIA's Broadband Technology Opportunities Program. 

North Platte Catholic Schools serves a community of 24,324 people in Lincoln County Nebraska. 
NebraskaLink's middle mile project will improve our access and use of broadband services for a 
large portion of Lincoln County 

The demand by North Platte Catholic Schools for planned broadband services is growing rapidly. 
Current forecasts of broadband data volumes suggest that our institution and our community 
will soon need expanded broadband capabilities. As envisioned, the NebraskaLink project will 
not only improve North Platte's access to broadband services beyond currently available levels, 
but will also provide network options that are redundant and reliable. We believe that the 
NebraskaLink project, if funded, will provide much needed broadband service capacity and 
provider choice in our rural location. 

Additionally, the scope of NebraskaLink's project will better enable us to connect with other 
community anchor institutions throughout Nebraska and improve our ability to exchange 
information with those institutions. Finally, to the extent requested, North Platte Catholic 
Schools is committed to being involved in the planning of the NebraskaLink project in order to 
ensure that the project best serves the needs of our community more broadly. 

We appreciate your time and consideration of North Platte Catholic School's perspective on the 
need for the project proposed by NebraskaLink. If you have any questions or require further 
information, please feel free to contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

North Platte Catholic Schools 
PO Box 970 
North Platte, NE 69103 
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PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

March 5, 2010 

Lawrence E. Strickling 
Assistant Secretary for Communications and Information 
Administrator, Natlonal Telecommunications and Information Admjnistration 
Broadband Technology Opportunities Program 
U.S. Department of Commerce, Room 4812 

1401 Constitution Avenue, N.w. 

Washington, DC 20230 


Dear Assistant Secretary Strickling: 

On behalf of North Platte Public Schools, I write in full support of the application of NebraskaLink under 
NTlNs Broadband Teohnology Opportunltles Program. 

North Platte Public Schools serves a community of 24,324 people in Lincoln County Nebraska. 
NebraskaLink's middle mile project will (mprove our access and use of broadband servIces for a large 
portion of Lincoln County 

The demand by North Platte Public Schools for planned broadband services is growing rapidly. Current 
forecasts of broadband data volumes suggest that our institution and our community will soon need 
expanded broadband capabilities. As envisioned, the NebraskaUnk project will not only improve North 
Platte's access to broadband services beyond currently available levels, but will also provide network 
options that are redundant and reliable, We believe that the NebraskaLink project, if funded, will provide 
much needed broadband service capacity and provider choice in our rura/location. 

Additionally, the scope of NebraskaUnk's project will better enable us to connect with other community 
anchor institutions throughout Nebraska and Improve our ability to excha.nge Information with those 
institutions, Finally, to the extent requested, North Platte Public Schools is committed to being involved in 
the planning of the NebraskaLink project in order to ensure that the project best serves the needs of our 
community more broadly. 

We appreciate your time and conslderat/on of North Platte PubliC School's perspective on the need for the 
project proposed by NebraskaLink. If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free 
to contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
David Engle 

Nortll Platte Public Schools 
301 West F Street 
P.O. Box 1557 

North Platte, NE 69101 


Dr David Engle-Superintendent • Dan Twarling-Associate Superintencient • Dr Kathryn iv1urplly-Assooiate SuperiritencJent 

Stuart Simpson-Business Manager • !-,\imberley Cooper-Dit'ector of Special Educatio:l 

PO 80x 1557 • 301 West F St • Nortll PI;atte ~,!~ 69103-:1557 • 308.535.7100 • Fax 308.535.5300 • www.nppsd.org 

http:www.nppsd.org




District Administration 

700 West 7th Phone 308/345-25~0 
McCook. NE 6900~ FAX 308/345-25~ ~ 

February 26, 2010 

Lawrence E. Strickling 
Assistant Secretary for Communications and Information 
Administrator, National Telecommunications and Information Administration 
Broadband Technology Opportunities Program 
U.S. Department of Commerce, Room 4812 

.1401 Constitution Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, DC 20230 


Dea/; Assistant Secretary Strickling: 

On behalf of McCook Public Schools located in McCook, Nebraska, I write in full support of the 
application of NebraskaLink under NTIA's Broadband Technology Opportunities Program. 

McCook Public Schools serves a community of 7,436 people in Red Willow County of Nebraska. 
NebraskaLink's middle mile project will improve our access and use of broadband services for 
large portion of our community. 

The demand by McCook Public Schools for the planned broadband services is growing rapidly. 
Current forecasts of broadband data volumes suggest that our institution and our community 
will soon need expanded broadband capabilities. As envisioned, the NebraskaLink project will 
not only improve McCook Public School's access to broadband services beyond currently 
available levels, but will also provide network options that are redundant and reliable. We 
believe that the NebraskaLink project, if funded, will provide much needed broadband service 
capacity and provider choice in our rural location. 

Additionally, the scope of NebraskaLink's project will better enable us to connect with other 
community anchor institutions throughout Nebraska and improve our ability to exchange 
information with those institutions. Finally, to the extent requested, McCook Public Schools is 
committed to being involved in the planning of the l'JebraskaLink project in order to ensure that 
the project best serves the needs of our community more broadly. 

We appreciate your time and consideration of McCook Public School's perspective on the need 
for the project proposed by NebraskaLink. If you have any questions or require further 
information, please feel free to contact the undersigned . 

Sincerely 

~;:ar~ c 
McCook Public Schools 
700 West ih Street 

McCook, N E 69001 











      
 Office of the President 

Mid-Plains Community College McCook Community College 
601 West State Farm Road North Platte Community College 
North Platte, NE  69101 Broken Bow, Ogallala, Imperial and  
308-535-3720 Valentine Extended Campuses 
800-658-4308, ext. 3720  

 

March 5, 2010 
 
Lawrence E. Strickling 
Assistant Secretary for Communications and Information 
Administrator, National Telecommunications and Information Administration 
Broadband Technology Opportunities Program 
U.S. Department of Commerce, Room 4812 
1401 Constitution Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20230 
 
Dear Assistant Secretary Strickling:  
 
On behalf of Mid-Plains Community College located in West Central and Southwest Nebraska, I write in full 
support of the application of NebraskaLink under NTIA’s Broadband Technology Opportunities Program.   
 
Mid-Plains Community College serves a 20,500 square mile area in Nebraska.  NebraskaLink’s middle mile 
project will improve our access and use of broadband services for large portion of our community.  
 
The demand by Mid-Plains Community College for the planned broadband services is growing rapidly.  Current 
forecasts of broadband data volumes suggest that our institution and our community will soon need expanded 
broadband capabilities.  As envisioned, the NebraskaLink project will not only improve Mid-Plains Community 
College’s access to broadband services beyond currently available levels, but will also provide network options 
that are redundant and reliable.  We believe that the NebraskaLink project, if funded, will provide much 
needed broadband service capacity and provider choice in our rural location.  
 
Additionally, the scope of NebraskaLink’s project will better enable us to connect with other community 
anchor institutions throughout Nebraska and improve our ability to exchange information with those 
institutions.  Finally, to the extent requested, Mid-Plains Community College is committed to being involved in 
the planning of the NebraskaLink project in order to ensure that the project best serves the needs of our 
community more broadly. 
 
We appreciate your time and consideration of Mid-Plains Community College’s perspective on the need for 
the project proposed by NebraskaLink.  If you have any questions or require further information, please feel 
free to contact the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Michael R. Chipps, Ph.D. 
 
 



February 25, 2010 

Lawrence E. Strickling 
Assistant Secretary for Communications and information 
Administrator, National Telecommunications and Information Administration 
Broadband Technology Opportunities Program 
U.S. Department of Commerce, Room 4812 

1401 Constitution Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, DC 20230 


Dear Assistant Secretary Strickling: 

On behalf Western Nebraska Community College, I write in full support of the application of 
NebraskaLink under NTIA's Broadband Technology Opportunities Program. 

Western Nebraska Community College in Sidney Nebraska serves the Panhandle Region 
Nebraska. NebraskaLink's middle mile project will improve our access and use of broadband 
services for a large portion of Cheyenne County. 

The demand by Western Nebraska Community College for the planned broadband services is 
growing rapidly. Current forecasts of broadband data volumes suggest that our institution and 
our community will soon need expanded broadband capabilities. As envisioned, the 
NebraskaLink project will not only improve Sidney's access to broadband services beyond 
currently available levels, but will also provide network options that are redundant and reliable. 
We believe that the NebraskaLink project, if funded, will provide much needed broadband 
service capacity and provider choice in our rural location. 

Additionally, the scope of NebraskaLink's project will better enable us to connect with other 
community anchor institutions throughout Nebraska and improve our abiiity to exchange 
information with those institutions. Finally, to the extent requested, Western Nebraska 
Community College is committed to being involved in the planning of the NebraskaLink project 
in order to ensure that the project best serves the needs of our community more broadly. 

We appreciate your time and consideration of Western Nebraska Community College's 
perspective on the need for the project proposed by NebraskaLink. If you have any questions or 
require further information, please feel free to contact the undersigned. 

I \, 

\,~----
Jf()~~N'\-ATl00 'TElliNG lOGy S~CLf~LI7S') 

Western Nebraska Community College 
371 College Drive 
Sidney. NE 69162 





 

 

March 8, 2010 
 
Lawrence E. Strickling 
Assistant Secretary for Communications and Information 
Administrator, National Telecommunications and Information Administration 
Broadband Technology Opportunities Program 
U.S. Department of Commerce, Room 4812 
1401 Constitution Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20230 
 
Dear Assistant Secretary Strickling:  
 
On behalf of Southeast Community College, I am writing in full support of the application of NebraskaLink, LLC under 
NTIA’s Broadband Technology Opportunities Program. 
 
Southeast Community College serves a student base of more than 11,000 students through three campuses located in 
Lincoln, Milford and Beatrice.   
 
The demand by community colleges across the state for broadband services is growing rapidly.  Current forecasts of 
broadband data volumes suggest that our institutions and their communities of interest will soon need ever expanding 
broadband capabilities.  As envisioned, the NebraskaLink project will not only improve the Community Colleges’ access 
to broadband services beyond currently available levels, but will also provide  network options that are redundant and 
reliable.  We believe that the NebraskaLink project, if funded, will provide much needed broadband service capacity and 
provider choice in rural locations across the State. 
 
Additionally, the scope of NebraskaLink’s project will better enable us to connect with other community anchor 
institutions and Community Colleges throughout Nebraska and improve our ability to exchange information with those 
institutions.  Finally, to the extent requested,  Southeast Community College is committed to being involved in the 
planning of the NebraskaLink project in order to ensure that the project best serves our needs. 
 
We appreciate your time and consideration of Southeast Community College’s perspective on the need for the project 
proposed by NebraskaLink.  If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to contact the 
undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jack J. Huck, President 
301 S. 68 Street Place 
Lincoln, NE 68510 
402 323-3415  
jhuck@southeast.edu 
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March 5,2010 

Lawrence E. Strickling 
Assistant Secretary for Communications and Information 
Administrator, National Telecommunications and Information Administration 
Broadband Technology Opportunities Program 
U.S. Department ofCommerce, Room 4812 
1401 Constitution Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20230 

Dear Assistant Secretary Strickling: 

On behalf of the City of McCook Fire Department located in McCook, Nebraska, I write in full 
support of the application of NebraskaLink under NTIA's Broadband Technology Opportunities 
Program. 

City of McCook Fire Department serves a community of 7,436 people in Red Willow County of 
Nebraska. NebraskaLink's middle mile project will improve our access and use of broadband 
services for large portion of our community. 

The demand by City of McCook Fire Department for the planned broadband services is growing 
rapidly. Current forecasts of broadband data volumes suggest that our institution and our 
community will soon need expanded broadband cap~ilities. As envisioned, the NebraskaLink 
project will not only improve City of McCook Fire Department's access to broadband services 
beyond currently available levels, but will also provide network options that are redundant and 
reliable. We believe that the NebraskaLink project, if funded, will provide much needed 
broadband service capacity and provider choice in our rural location. 

Additionally, the scope of NebraskaLink's project will better enable us to connect with other 
community anchor institutions throughout Nebraska and improve our ability to exchange 
information with those institutions. Finally, to the extent requested, City of McCook Fire 
Department is committed to being involved in the planning of the NebraskaLink project in order 
to ensure that the project best serves the needs of our community more broadly. 

We appreciate your time and consideration of City of McCook Fire Department's perspective on 
the need for the project proposed by NebraskaLink. If you have any questions or require further 
information, please feel free to contact the undersigned. 

City of McCook Fire Department 



March 4, 2010 

Lawrence E. Strickling 

Assistant Secretary for Communications and Information 

Administrator, National Telecommunications and Information Administration 

Broadband Technology Opportunities Program 

U.S. Department of Commerce, Room 4812 

1401 Constitution Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, DC 20230 


Dear Assistant Secretary Strickling: 

On behalf of the McCook Police Department located in McCook, Nebraska, I write in full support 

of th~ application of NebraskaLink under NTIA's Broadband Technology Opportunities Program. 
, 

McCook Police Department serves a community of 7,436 people in Red Willow County of 

Nebraska. NebraskaLink's middle mile project will improve our access and use of broadband 

services for large portions of our community. 


The demand by McCook Police Department for the planned broadband services is growing 
rapidly. Current forecasts of broadband data volumes suggest that our institution and our 
community will soon need expanded broadband capabilities . As envisioned, the NebraskaLink 
project will not only improve McCook Police Department's access to broadband services beyond , 
currently available levels, but will also provide network options that are redundant and reliable. 
We believe that the NebraskaLink project, if funded, will provide much needed broadband 
service capacity and provider choice in our rural location. 

Additionally, the scope of NebraskaLink's project will better enable us to connect with other 

community anchor institutions throughout Nebraska and improve our ability to exchange 

information with those institutions. Finally, to the extent requested, McCook Police Department 

is committed to being involved in the planning of the NebraskaLink project in order to ensure 

that the project best serves the needs of our community more broadly. 


We appreciate your time and consideration of McCook Police Department's perspective on the 

need for the project proposed by NebraskaLink. If you have any questions or require further 

information, please feel free to contact the undersigned. 


Sincerely, 

~/.~ 
Isaac S. brown 

Chief of Police . 

McCook Police Department 

526 West B Street 

McCook, NE 69001 

308-345-3450 

ibr9wn@cityofmccook.com 


I 

mailto:ibr9wn@cityofmccook.com
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Dean Sparks - Chief Deputy 

302 North Jeffers Street 


North Platte, Nebraska 69101~3961 


Telephone: 308~535·3550 Office Fax: 308~535·3529Jajl Fax: 308,·535-3530 


March 4, 2010 

Lawrence E. Strick.1in£ 

Assistant Secretary for communication and info1111utioll 

Administrator, Kahonal Telecommunications and information Administration 

Broadband Tec1mology OppOltunities Program 

U.S. Department of Commerce, Room 4812 

1401 Constitution Avenue, 'N".W. 

'Washington, DC 20230 


Dear Assistant Secretary Stricklil1g; 

On behalf of Lincoln County Sheriff s Office located in North Platte, Nebraska, I write in 
full SUppOlt ofthe application of NebraskaLink U11der 0lTIA's Broadband Tcclmology 
Opportunities Program. 

Leso serves a community of36,000 people in centra.l Nebraska. NebraskaLink's 

middle mile project will improve our access and use of broadband services for our 

community. 


The de.ma11d by Lincoln County for the planned broadband services is growing rapidly. 
CL~rrent forecasts of broadband data volumes suggest that our institution and our 
conununity will soon need expanded broadband capabilities. As envisioned, the 
NebrasksLink project will not only improve Lincoln County's access to broadband 
servioes beyond cUlTently available levels, but will also provide network options that are 
reliable. We believe that the NebraskaLink project, if funded, will provide Inl)ch needed 
broadband service capacity and provider choice in our mrallocation. 

Additionally, the scope ofNebraskaLink's project wi1l better enable us to connect with 

other community anchor institutions tbroughout Nebraska and improve our ability to 

exchange information with tllose institutions. Finally, to the extent requested, Lincoln 

County Sheriff Office is conunitted to being involved in the planning ofthc 

NebraskaLink project in order to ensure that the project best serves the needs of our 

community more broadly. 


((5(1 Sew.e and fj>lwtectJJ 

fPuttittg. Sewice !}iJ~t 
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We appreciated your time and consideration of Lincoln COUllty Sheriff Office's 
perspective on the need for the project proposed by NebraskaLink. If you have any 
questions or require fU11hcr infonnatiol1, ple,lse feel freo to contact the 1ll1deTsign~:d. 

Jerome Kramer 
Lincoln County Sheriff Office 
302 NOlih Jeffers Street 
North Platte, NE 69101-3961 
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Date; 3/l/l 0 

Lawrence E. Strickling 

Assistant Secretary for Communications and Information 

Administrator. National Telecommunications and Infonnation Administration 

Broadband Technology Opportunities Program 

U.s. Department of Commerce, Room 4812 

1401 Constitution Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, DC 20230 


Dear Assistant Secretary Strickling: 

On Behalf ofMemorlal Health Center, I write in support of the application ofNebraskaLink 
under NTlA's Broadband Tec1mology Opportunities Program. 

Memorial Health Center in Sidney Nebraska serves a community of 10,000 in Cheyenne County 
Nebraska. NebraskaLink's middle mile project will improve our access and use ofbroadband 
services for a large p0l1ion of Cheyelme County_ 

The demand by Memorial Health Center for the planned broadband services is growing rapidly. 
Current forecasts ofbroadband data volumes suggest that our institution and our community will 
soon need expanded broadband capabilities. As envisioned, the NebraskaLink project will not 
only improve Sidney'S access to broadband services beyond currently available levels, but will 
also provide network options that are reliable, We believe that the NebraskaLink project. if 
funded, will provide much needed broadband service capacity and provider choice in our rural 
location. 

Additional1y, the scope of NebraskaLink's project wi11 better enable us to connect with other 
community anchor institutions throughout Nebraska and improve our ability to exchange 
information with those institutions. Finally. to the extent requested, Memorial Health Center is 
committed to being involved in the planning of the NebraskaLink project in order to ensure thut 
the project best serves the needs of our cOImnunity more broadly. 

We appreciate your time and consideration ofMemorial Health Center's perspective on the need 
for the project proposed by NebraskaLink. If you have uny questions or require further 
infom1ation, please feel free to contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

7\i~Ou ()ft-<-huc:l­
JsZ;ielle Gearhart 

Chief Executive Officer 


dglms 

645 Osage Street • Sidney, NE 69162 ~ (308) 254-5825 0 www.memorialhealthcenter.org 

http:www.memorialhealthcenter.org






Great piQi ns 
March 4, 2010 RegionQI MedicQI Center 

Lawrence E. Strickling 
Assistant Secretary for Communications and Information 
Administrator, National Telecommunications and Information Administration 
Broadband Technology Opportunities Program 
U.S. Department of Commerce, Room 4812 
1401 Constitution Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20230 

Dear Assistant Secretary Strickling: 

Great Plains Regional Medical Center, a 116-bed hospital in west central Nebraska, is 
supportive of Nebraska telephone company efforts to establish fiber rings throughout 
the state. NebraskaLink combines the commitment of seven Nebraska telephone 
companies to construct fiber rings throughout the State of Nebraska to deploy Middle 
Mile broadband infrastructure that will serve community, anchor institutions such as 
community colleges, universities and other four year colleges, hospitals and medical 
clinics, public safety answering points, city and county governments and key businesses 
and industries in Nebraska. 

The NebraskaLink project will provide community anchor institutions with substantially 
upgraded service to meet their increasing broadband access needs well into the future 
and will also provide community anchor institutions with competitive carrier options and 
the provision of a redundant, survivable network that is critical to providing the 
technology essential to providing medical outreach in a remote area of Western 
Nebraska. 

The deployment of fiber rings will help with the timely transfer of medical information 
and allow the medical center to employ technology for transfer of medical information 
and facilitate physician interaction with patients unable to travel long distances to see 
physician by employment of telehealth services. 

Please give serious consideration to this request. 

Sincerely, / 

'~1/'!.Aj", AIecu 
Melvin McNea 
Chief Operations Officer 

601 West Leota Street· P.O. Box 1167· North Platte, NE 69lO3 • Phone 308.696.8000· Toll Free 800.662.0011 





rJ COMMUN ITY 
~ . l1 HOSPITAL U Advanced care. Always there. 

February 26,2010 

Lawrence E. Strickling 
Assistant Secretary for Communications and Information 
Administrator, National Telecommunications and Information Administration 
Broadband Technology Opportunities Program 
U.S. Department of Commerce, Room 4812 

1401 Constitution Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, DC 20230 


/ 

Dear Assistant Secretary Strickling: 

On behalf of Community Hospital located in McCook, Nebraska , I write in full support of the 
application of NebraskaLink under NTIA's Broadband Technology Opportunities Program. 

Community Hospital serves a community of 7,436 people in Red Willow County of Nebraska as 
well as over 20,000 people in a surrounding service area of five other Nebraska and three 
Kansas counties. NebraskaLink's middle mile project will improve our access and use of 
broadband services for a large portion of our community. 

The demand by Community Hospital for the planned broadband services is growing rapidly. 
Current forecasts of broadband data volumes suggest that our institution and our service area will 
soon need expanded broadband capabilities. As envisioned, the NebraskaLink project will not 
only improve McCook's access to broadband services beyond currently available levels, but will 
also provide network options that are redundant and reliable. We believe that the NebraskaLink 
project, if funded , will provide much needed broadband service capacity and provider choice in 
our rural location . 

Additionally, the scope of NebraskaLink's project will better enable us to connect with other 
community anchor institutions throughout Nebraska and improve our ability to exchange 
information with those institutions. Finally, to the extent requested, Community Hospital is 
committed to being involved in the planning of the NebraskaLink project in order to ensure that 
the project best serves the needs of our community more broadly. 

We appreciate your time and consideration of Community Hospital 's perspective on the need for 
the project proposed by NebraskaLink. If you have any questions or require further information, 
please feel free to contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

L =::-:/
President and CEO 
Community Hospital 
1301 East H Street; PO Box 1328 

McCook, NE 69001 -1328 

www.chmccook.org 

McCook, N E 69001 
PH: 308-344-8303 
julrich@chmccook.()rg 

1301 East H 51. P.O. Box 1328 


308'344.2650 Fax 308.344-8358 


mailto:julrich@chmccook.()rg
http:www.chmccook.org


McCOOK CLINIC, P.C. 
1401 East H Street, P.O. Box 1207. McCook, NE 69001 .308-344-4110 

Mark W. Serbousek, M.D. Roselyn M. Remington, M.D. 
Richard F. Klug, M.D. Adam B. Brosz, M.D. 
Corinne Phillips-Ward, M.D. Jason J. Blomstedt, D.O. 
John W. West, M.D. Brett Schmitz, PA-C 
Lori L. Reece, M.D. Charles Krysl, PA-C 
Wade E. Fomander, M.D. Lindsay Taylor, PA-C 

February 26,2010 

Lawrence E. Strickling 
Assistant Secretary for Communications and Information 
Administrator, National Telecommunications and Information Administration 
Broadb;md Technology Opportunities Program 
u.S. Department of Commerce, Room 4812 
1401 Constitution Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20230 

Dear Assistant Secretary Strickling: 

On behalf of McCook Clinic, a medical clinic located in McCook, Nebraska, I write in full support of 
the application of NebraskaLink under NTIA's Broadband Technology Opportunities Program. McCook Clinic 
serves a community of 7,436 people in Red Willow County of Nebraska as well as 18,000 additional residents 
in surrounding counties. NebraskaLink's middle mile project will improve our access and use of broadband 
services for large portion of our community. 

The demand by McCook Clinic for the planned broadband services is growing rapidly. As we 
enhance our use of electronic medical records it will be essential that we have connectivity to other 
healthcare providers. Current forecasts of broadband data volumes suggest that our institution and our 
community will soon need expanded broadband capabilities. As envisioned, the NebraskaLink project will 
not only improve McCook Clinic's access to broadband services beyond currently available levels, but will 
also provide network options that are redundant and reliable. We believe that the NebraskaLink project, if 
funded, will provide much needed broadband service capacity and provider choice in our rural location. 

Additionally, the scope of NebraskaLink's project will better enable us to connect with other 
community anchor institutions throughout Nebraska and improve our ability to exchange information with 
those institutions. Finally, to the extent requested, McCook Clinic is committed to being involved in the 
planning of the NebraskaLink project in order to ensure that the project best serves the needs of our 
community more broadly. 

We appreciate your time and consideration of McCook Clinic's perspective on the need for the 
project proposed by NebraskaLink. If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free 
to contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

Wade E. Fornander, M.D. 

President 

McCook Clinic, P.c. 




• Long-Term Care • Assisted Living 

• Medicare Skilled Care • Adult Day Cue 

• Special Care for Memory Loss • Childcare Center 

February 26, 2010 

Lawrence E. Strickling 
Assistant Secretary for Communications and Information 

. Administrator, National Telecommunications and Information Administration 
Broadband Technology Opportunities Program 
U.S;.,Department of Commerce, Room 4812 
1401 Constitution Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20230 

Dear Assistant Secretary Strickling: 

On behalf of Hillcrest Nursing Home located in McCook, Nebraska, I write in full support of the 
application of NebraskaLink under NTIA's Broadband Technology Opportunities Program. 

Hillcrest Nursing Home serves a community of7,436 people in Red Willow County of Nebraska. 
NebraskaLink's middle mile project will improve our access and use of broadband services for 
large portion of our community. 

The demand by Hillcrest Nursing Home for the planned broadband services is growing rapidly. 
Current forecasts of broadband data volumes suggest that our institution and our community 
will soon need expanded broadband capabilities. As envisioned, the NebraskaLink project will 
not only improve Hillcrest Nursing Home's access to broadband services beyond currently 
available levels, but will also provide network options that are redundant and reliable: We 
believe that the NebraskaLink project, if funded, will provide much needed broadband service . 
capacity and provider choice in our rural location . 

Additionally, the scope of NebraskaLink's project will better enable us to connect with other 
comm~mity anchor institutions throughout Nebraska and improve our ability to exchange 
information with those institutions. Finally, to the extent requested, Hillcrest Nursing Home is 
committed to being involved in the planning of the NebraskaLink project in order to ensure that 
the project best serves the needs of our community more broadly . 

We appreciate your time and consideration of Hillcrest Nursing Home's perspective on the need 
for the project proposed by NebraskaLink. If you have any questions or require further 
information, please feel free to contact the undersigned . 

Sincerely, 

~9'f 11 ttj# $, efJ 
Peggy 'A . Rogers . 

Administrator 


309West 7th Street • P.O.Box 1087 • McCook, Nebraska 69001 • (308) 345-4600 Fax: (308) 345-4737 





 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 18, 2010 
 
 
 
Lawrence E Strickling 
Assistant Secretary for Communications and Information 
Administrator, National Telecommunications and Information Administration 
Broadband Technology Opportunities Program 
U.S. Department of Commerce, Room 4812 
1401 Constitution Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20230 
 
Dear Assistant Secretary Strickling: 
 
On behalf of the Nebraska Hospital Association (NHA), our 85 hospital members and the 41,000 
individuals they employ, I am writing in full support of the application of NebraskaLink, LLC 
under NTIA’s Broadband Technology Opportunities Program.   
 
NebraskaLink’s middle mile project will improve access and use of broadband services across 
the state, but in particular this will provide additional broadband to interconnect regional 
networks, access to computerized medical records and deliver online insurance forms.    
 
The demand by Nebraska medical facilities for broadband services is growing rapidly.  Current 
forecasts of broadband data volumes suggest that our institutions and our communities will soon 
need expanded broadband capabilities.  As envisioned, the NebraskaLink project will not only 
improve NHA members hospitals’ access to broadband services beyond currently available 
levels, but will also provide network options that are redundant and reliable.  The NebraskaLink 
project, if funded, will provide much needed broadband service capacity and provider choice in 
our rural locations.  
 
Additionally, the scope of NebraskaLink’s project will better enable NHA member hospitals to 
connect with other community anchor institutions throughout Nebraska and improve their ability 
to exchange information with those institutions.  Finally, to the extent, the NHA is committed to 
doing what it can to ensure that the project best serves the needs of our member institutions and 
the communities we serve more broadly. 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
We appreciate your time and consideration of the NHA’s perspective on the need for the project 
proposed by NebraskaLink.  If you have any questions or require further information, please feel 
free to contact me at (402) 742-8140. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Bruce Rieker, JD 
Vice President, Advocacy 



o/#iLLOW~IDGE 

Senior Living Community 

March 4, 2010 

Lawrence E. Strickling 
Assistant Secretary for Communications and Information 
Administrator, National Telecommun ications and Information Admin istration 
Broadband Technology Opportunities Program 
U.S. Department of Commerce, Room 4812 

1401 Constitution Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, DC 20230 


/ 

Dea r Assista nt Secretary Strickling: 

On behalf of Willow Ridge Retirement Community located in McCook, Nebraska, I write in full 
support of the application of NebraskaLink under NTIA's Broadband Technology Opportunities 
Program. 

Willow Ridge Retirement Commun ity serves a commun ity of 7,436 people in Red Willow County 
of Nebraska. NebraskaLink's middle mile project will improve our access and use of broadband 
services for a large portion of our community. 

The demand by Willow Ridge Retirement Community for the planned broadband services is 
growing rapidly. Current forecasts of broadband data volumes suggest that our institution and 
our community will soon need expanded broadband capabilities. As envisioned, the 
NebraskaLink project will not only improve Willow Ridge Retirement Community's access to 
broadband services beyond currently available levels, but will also provide network options that 
are redundant and reliable. We believe that the NebraskaLink project, if funded, will provide 
much needed broadband service capacity and provider choice in our rural location. 

Additionally, the scope of NebraskaLink's project will better enable us to connect with other 
community anchor institutions throughout Nebraska and improve our ability to exchange 
information with those institutions. Finally, to the extent requested, Willow Ridge Retirement 
Commun ity is committed to being involved in th e plan n ing of th e NebraskaLin k project in order 
to ensure that the project best serves the needs of our community more broadly. 

We appreciate your time and consideration of Willow Ridge Retirement Commun ity's 
perspective on the need for the project proposed by NebraskaLink. If you have any questions or 
require further information, please feel free to contact the undersigned. 

~~,
Linda Dixon ./ 


Willow Ridge Ad min istrator 

admin@WillowRidgeslc.com 


1500 E. lIth Street 308-345-2100 ph 
McCook, NE 69001 www.willowridgeslc.com ~ 308-345-6885 fx 

http:www.willowridgeslc.com
mailto:admin@WillowRidgeslc.com
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City of North Platte 

21 1 West Third Street 
March 8, 2010 North Platte, Nebraska 69101 

(308) 535-6724 
Fax: (308)535-6720Lawrence E.Strickling 

Assistant Secretary for Communications and Information 
Administrator, National Telecommunications and Information Administration 
Broadband Technology Opportunities Program 
U.S. Department of Commerce, Room 4812 

1401 Constitution Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, DC 20230 


Dear Assistant Secretary Strickling: 

On behalf of the City of North Platte located in Lincoln County Nebraska, I write in full support of 
the application of NebraskaLink under NTIA's Broadband Technology Opportunities Program. 

North Platte is a community of 24,324 located on 1-80 in West-Central Nebraska. NebraskaLink's 
middle mile project will improve our access and use of broadband services for a majority of 
Lincoln County. 

The demand by the City of North Platte for the planned broadband services is growing rapidly. 
Current forecasts of broadband data volumes suggest that our institution and our community 
will soon need expanded broadband capabilities. As envisioned, the NebraskaLink project will 
not only improve North Platte's access to broadband services beyond currently available levels, 
but will also provide network options that are redundant and reliable. We believe that the 
NebraskaLink project, if funded, will provide much needed broadband service capacity and 
provider choice in our rural location. 

Additionally, the scope of NebraskaLink's project will better enable us to connect with other 
community anchor institutions throughout Nebraska and improve our ability to exchange 
information with those institutions. Finally, to the extent requested, the City of North Platte is 
committed to being involved in the planning of the NebraskaLink project in order to ensure that 
the project best serves the needs of our community more broadly. 

We appreciate your time and consideration of the City of North Plattes's perspective on the 
need for the project proposed by NebraskaLink. If you have any questions or require further 

( 
-info~!mation, please feel free to contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

/ ~'-~ ~...~UJ. ~ ~e~.Hawks 
City of North Platte 





SMALL TOWN VALUES 

1115 13TH AVENUE PO Box 79 PHONE (308) 254-5300 FAX (308) 254-3164 
SIDNEY NEBRASKA 69 162 www.cityofsidney.org 

February 26, 2010 

Lawrence E. Strickling 
Assistant Secretary for Communications and Information 
Administrator, National Telecommunications and Information Administration 
Broadband Technology Opportunities Program 
U.S. Department of Commerce, Room 4812 

1401 Constitution Avenue, N.W., Washington, DC 20230 


Dear Assistant Secretary Strickling: 

On behalf of the City of Sidney located in Cheyenne County Nebraska, I write in support of the 
application of NebraskaLink under NTIA's Broadband Technology Opportunities Program. 

Sidney is a community of 6,443 people in the high plains region of western Nebraska. 
NebraskaLink's middle mile project will improve our access and use of broadband services for a 
majority of Cheyenne County and our employers. We are actually a community of about 12,000 
people on any given day as approximately 6,000 jobs are located in our community with 50 
percent of our work force commuting here and our industrial community is expanding even 
more. In addition 600 motel rooms are established at Sidney, located on Interstate-80. 
Wireless communication is a huge deal to our economy. 

The demand by the City of Sidney for the planned broadband services is growing rapidly. 
Current forecasts of broadband data volumes suggest we are already in need of expanded 
broadband capabilities. The NebraskaLink project will not only improve Sidney's access to 
broadband services beyond current available levels, but will also provide network options that 
are redundant and reliable . We believe that the NebraskaLink project, if funded, will provide 
much needed broadband service capacity and provider choice in our rural location. 

Additionally, the scope of NebraskaLink's project will better enable us to connect with other 
community anchor institutions throughout Nebraska and improve our abilitv to exchange 
InformatiOn With those Institutions. rlnally, lU Lilt:: t:i<.U::11l requested, tile City of Jldney IS 

committed to being involved in the planning of the NebraskaLink project in order to ensure that 
the project best serves the growing needs of our community. 

We appreciate your time and consideration of the City of Sidney's perspective on the need for 
the project proposed by NebraskaLink. If you have any questions or require further information, 
please feel free to contact me. 

~-~~ 
l..;;;ja,9V I-"e.·so n. <...:~ 
p.o. Bux 791' SiurH.-:;! Y .. NE 69162 

g., rypp r~n n @c:hynf~ 1 ci nry . nrg 

'::t. 013- 2 54- 4444 
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Keith County Board of Commissioners 
511 North Spruce St Suite 102 
Ogallala NE  69153 
(308) 284-4726

 
March 17, 2010 Lonnie Peters 

Board Chairman 
924 Road West D 
Ogallala NE  69153 
(308) 284-6890 
lpeters@keithcountyne.gov 
 
 
 
C.W. Baltzell 
1710 West 4 St 
Ogallala NE  69153 
(308) 284-3380 
cbaltzell@keithcountyne.gov 
 
 
 
Rex Christensen 
PO Box 106 
Keystone NE  69144 
(308) 726-2332 
rchristensen@keithcountyne.gov 
 
 
 
W.E. O’Connor 
2199 Keystone-Sarben Rd 
Paxton NE  69155 
(308) 239-4439 
boconnor@keithcountyne.gov 
 
 
 
Doug Teaford 
320 East B St 
Ogallala NE  69153 
(308) 284-3072 
dteaford@keithcountyne.gov 
 

       
 
 

          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Lawrence E. Strickling 
Assistant Secretary for Communications and Information 
Administrator, National Telecommunications and Information Administration 
Broadband Technology Opportunities Program 
U.S. Department of Commerce, Room 4812 
1401 Constitution Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20230 
 
Dear Assistant Secretary Strickling:  
 
On behalf of Keith County, a local government in southwest Nebraska, I write in full 
support of the application of NebraskaLink under NTIA’s Broadband Technology 
Opportunities Program. 
 
Keith County has a 911 dispatch center with a service area that includes all of seven 
(7) counties of Nebraska. These counties are Arthur, Deuel, Grant, Hooker, Keith, 
Logan and McPherson. NebraskaLink’s middle mile project will improve our access 
and use of broadband services for public safety purposes in most of these areas.  
 
The demand by law enforcement, fire and emergency medical services for the 
planned broadband services is growing rapidly.   Current forecasts of broadband data 
volumes and existing technology will mandate expanded broadband capabilities. Due 
to the large geographical area served through our 911 center, it is becoming 
increasingly important for all response agencies to be able to receive data.  At the 
present time, we are waiting for broadband capabilities in many of our counties so 
that they can have immediate and direct access to calls for service real time 
information. Additionally, when the broadband capabilities improve, these agencies 
will then have access to archived call data and statistics. At the present time, that 
information is only available by regular mail and occasionally by fax if needs are 
immediate.    
 
As envisioned, the NebraskaLink project will not only improve all public safety 
agencies access to broadband services beyond currently available levels, but will also 
provide network options that are redundant and reliable. At present, we maintain and 
operate two way radio links with many of these counties without any backup 
capability. With improved broadband services, it would be possible to upgrade some 
of our equipment so that the broadband connectivity could become either our 
primary or backup means of voice communication. We believe the NebraskaLink 
project, if funded, will provide much needed broadband service capacity and 
provider choice in our rural location. 
 
Additionally, the scope of NebraskaLink’s project will better enable us to connect 
with  other   public  safety  entities  and  anchor  institutions  throughout  Nebraska,  

mailto:lpeters@keithcountyne.gov


Strickling 
March 17, 2010 
Page 2 
 
enabling better coordination with our state partners.  To the extent requested, the Keith County Communications 
Center is committed to being involved in the planning of the NebraskaLink project in order to make our service 
levels are the best for those we protect and serve. 
 
We appreciate your time and consideration of our perspective on the need for the project proposed by 
NebraskaLink.  If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to contact the 
undersigned. 
 

Sincerely,  
 

 
Harold “Pete” Peterson 
Keith County Emergency Management/911 
501 N Spruce St 
Ogallala NE  69153-2138 
308.289.0155 
ppeterson@kc911.net 

 
 

mailto:ppeterson@kc911.net
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